
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 8:28:52 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: bdegross65@gmail.com <bdegross65@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 7:32 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Lake Erie windfarm

I strongly object to this proposal. You are destroying our Great Lake resource. Wind is not the future of electric
power, solar is. STOP NOW!!!!

Brian DeGross
Registered Democrat

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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